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Do you have a clear pathway in primary care for the investigation of 

non-cancer related lower gastrointestinal symptoms that include the use 
of faecal calprotectin tests? If so, I would appreciate if you are able to 

share any details you may have. 
The Health Board currently does not have specific local guidance; therefore 

Primary Care providers would be expected to follow established national 
guidance. 
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